MERCY SPIRIT AWARD NOMINATION 2024

We are calling for staff and students to nominate Holy Rosary students who shine with Mercy
Spirit. Each staff member and student may nominate one student, other than themselves,
from any year level.

Nominations close on Friday 26 July at 3:30pm. Please email your nomination to

frontoffice@hrkensington.catholic.edu.au or return this form to the box in the office.

A staff team will read and discuss the nominations with other relevant staff. The Leadership
Team will make the final decision and their decision is final. The presentation of the Mercy
Spirit Award will be made at our Holy Rosary Day Mass in October.

MERCY SPIRIT AWARD NOMINATION FORM - 2024

Your Name:

Name of the student you think shines with Mercy Spirit:

Please explain why you are nominating this student to receive the Mercy Spirit Award.
Write about the ways they follow our expectations: Safety is our Right, Learning is our
Responsibility, Respect is our Way and how they live our values of relationships,
respect, kindness, integrity and resilience.



